
provides the transformative experience 

of  sailing to more than 1000 local youth 

each year. Revenue from adult lessons 

and memberships support free education 

programs for underserved youth and 

people with disabilities.

PPSC is a 501(c)(3) organization.

To RSVP, contact Carol Newman Cronin: carolncronin@gmail.com or 401.423.0336
For more information about Piers Park Sailing Center, contact Mat Rosa: mrosa@piersparksailing.org 

Sailors and
Book Lovers!

Book Launch Party and Fundraiser 
for Piers Park Sailing Center

When: 	 July 1, 2010 from 5-8 PM 

Where: 	 The Sail Loft, 80 Atlantic Ave,   

 Boston MA 02110   (617) 227-7280   

 “Aquarium” stop on Blue Line (T)

is a Boston publisher 
of  books and new 

media in the areas of  historic and cultural 
memoir, new fiction and adult and youth 
literacy.  www.gemmamedia.com

2004 Olympian

Carol Newman Cronin 

will sign copies of  her 

latest young adult book, 

Cape Cod Surprise, at the 

Sail Loft in Boston’s 

North End.  Proceeds will go to Piers Park 

Sailing Center’s educational programs.  

Please join us on July 1st 

for prize drawings, harbor views, 

appetizers, and the Sail Loft’s 

famous chowder.

Along with 

charts, photos, 

glossary, 

diagrams, and 

illustrations, 

Cronin has 

embedded a 

sailing primer 

into a ripping 

good yarn.

“Cape Cod Surprise brings to life what 
it is like to face a vicious hurricane. 
I kept reaching for my lifejacket and 
pulling up my hood throughout this 
fast-paced narrative.”    
-Gary	Jobson,	US	Sailing	President

Cape Cod Surprise
Oliver Matches Wits with Hurricane Carol

(published by GemmaMedia, 2010)

•		Meet	an	Olympic	Sailing	Star	

•		Help	Launch	a	New	Book

•		Support	Community	Sailing

Sequel to Oliver’s Surprise: A Boy, a Schooner, 
and the Great Hurricane of  1938


